
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF MAY 22, 2024 
 

Item 25, Report No. 20 of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on May 22, 2024. 
 
 
 

25. OTHER MATTERS CONSIDERED BY THE COMMITTEE 
 

25.1 STAFF COMMUNICATIONS 
 

The Committee of the Whole recommends that the following 
Staff Communications be received: 

SC1. Confidential memorandum from the Deputy City 
Manager, Infrastructure Development, dated May 14, 
2024, with respect to Acquisition of land in Woodbridge; 
and 

SC2 Memorandum from the City Manager, Director of 
Economic Development, and Director of Parks, Forestry 
and Horticulture Operations, dated May 14, 2024, with 
respect to Status Update on Woodbridge Soccer Club 
Donation. 

 
  




